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12 November 2011

Ms Eimear Lavelle
Committee Secretariat
Committee of Public Accounts
Leinster House

Dublin 1

Dear Ms Lavelle

I am directed by the Minister for Jobs, Enterprise and Innovation to acknowledge receipt of
your recent letter of 14 November 2011, enclosing correspondence from Mr Frank Delaney,
Manlift Hire Limited regarding the HSA, together with part of the related Committee debate.
I can confirm that the Department will submit a composite reply in relation to these records
and the tranche of records the Committee forwarded on 6 July last.

Yours sincerely

F Qoo
Francis Rochfoetd
Principal
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